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The Social Studies department is constant-
ly working to match areas of student inter-
ests with teacher strengths. The history
elective program, which has been oper-
ational for eight years, illustrates how this
goal is being realized. Social Studies teach-
ers estimate from 115 to 120% student par-
ticipation in the program, with many stu-
dents taking two or more of the unleveled
electives. Humanities, You & the Law, Afri-
can Studies, and Sports in America classes
have consistantly had high enroliment fig-

The Social Studies teachers, striving to in-
terest even more students in the electives
option, hold an annual orientation day in
January. In addition to this the department
is currently expanding its list of courses,
and plans to offer new classes in politics
and European history by next year. . l
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